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October

Bourbon and Brewfest- 
Sat. 10/15 12pm-5pm @
Bowling Green Ball Park

Harvest Festival- Sat. 10/15
8am-6pm @ SOKY Market
Place

Boo Bash- Sat. 10/22 6pm-
11pm @ Historic RailPark
and Train Museum

11th Annual Scarecrow
Trail- 10/1-10/23 @ Lost
River Cave

The Pet Park will reopen
October 1st. Your furry
friends will be able to enjoy
the park again! 

As of now, we do not have
any plans to close the pool
for the season. Pool hours
will remain the same until
further notice. 

We will have Trunk-or-Treat on
Thursday, October 27th from
5pm-7pm in the clubhouse
parking lot. If you plan on
participating and decorating your
trunk for the event, please contact
our office to let us know! 

Our website, hubbg.com, now has
a tab for residents where you can
see all of our upcoming events.  
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Having trouble with an
appliance or the lighting
in your apartment? Try
checking your breaker
box and flipping the
designated switch for the
room you are
experiencing the issue in.
Each apartment has its
own breaker box, check
to see where yours is
located in case you need
it. Even your dishwasher
and garbage disposal
have a specific switch
associated with them! 

Did you know our 24/7 market (located
in the clubhouse) offers discounted
prices if you pay using an account?
Instructions for creating an account are
located in the market area near the
check out kiosk. 

Shayne has been apart of The Hub
family for almost 2 years! Shayne is
from Owensboro, KY and graduated
from WKU with a degree in
management. Her free time includes
home improvement projects (first time
homeowner), taking her pup on walks,
and reading. Shayne enjoys creating
content for our social media platforms.
You can thank Shayne for always
keeping our residents up to date on
what’s happenings at The Hub! 
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Thank you to everyone who came out to our wine and live music night by the pool! We
hope everyone had a great time. 


